
                        PVS Coaches Rep Report to the House of Delegates 

 

 

In my first year as a PVS Coaches Rep, I spent a lot of time learning the ropes of 

what it takes to be on a Board of a massive LSC.  I learned a lot and I am excited to 

be a part of the continuing excellence that PVS provides its swimmers, coaches, 

officials, and parents. 

• I spoke with coaches at meets about what they like and dislike about meet 

formats and qualifying times, or any concerns at all. 

• I took part in the LEAP 3 meeting with USA Swimming at Westwood 

Country Club and helped check some boxes to get PVS closer to attaining its 

LEAP 3 status. 

• I attended all Board meetings 

• I attended all Competition meetings 

• I tried to lock down an Arlington County school to host the Swimposium in 

2016 but was unable to find a date that worked for both sides. 

In an oddity of the terms, I am finishing up my first year even though it is the 

second year of the term.  I am up for re-election this year.  The voting should take 

place at the LC Championship meets this summer.  I would be happy to serve the 

next two years as a Coaches Rep again. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Evan Stiles 

   


